We would like to extend a big thank you to our Preston Point
residents. We have had a very busy and productive year.

There have been a total of 26 improvements made requiring ARC
applications.

4 new roofs
7 homes painted

6 landscaping improvements, such as lawn replacement, and or
maintenance of trees and bushes, etc.

9 fence replacements, and or repairs

This not only improves the appearance of our neighborhood it
increases its present and future value of the Preston Point
community as well as the surrounding Prestonwood area.

Thank you all for your continued support of our community.

Your Preston Point ARC Committee and HOA Board



